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JUNE 2017
End of season review
As the end of the season is rapidly approaching, I would like you to know that as ever I am mulling over some potential changes to our squad structure that could come into effect early in the new season. It is important that the club always tries to improve and after 7 years, looking for ways to continually improve what we do remains a key aspiration of mine.  It is likely that any changes (if any were to be made) would have the most impact upon the top end of the club. The justification for my current thought process is to try and create the best possible training environment for our most committed senior swimmers. However, I always consider the club as a whole before making any proposals, and the club committee will be consulted if and when I have managed to come up with any proposals that I feel provide more advantages than disadvantages. Luke
Megan Bond joins cover coaching staff
The club is delighted to announce that Megan Bond has agreed to join the clubs cover coaching team. Megan is a former swimmer herself and currently works for the Bert Williams Leisure Centre. As a qualified teacher/coach, she will be a valuable addition to our staff. The club relies heavily on having a number of stand-in staff to ensure we are able to maintain our full programme of sessions each week. I trust that Megan will be welcomed to poolside by all at the club.
Zero Tolerance on electronic devices at Bert Williams Centre
Swimmers and parents are reminded that electronic devices are not allowed within the pool area and changing village at BW centre. Any swimmer found with a device may be asked to leave the centre and face further sanctions from the centre/club committee.
Sponsored Swim

The club plans to run a sponsored early in the new season to raise funds for the club moving forwards. Further details will be announced in the coming weeks.
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